
 

 

Memorandum 
  

To: Joseph Martella, Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management (RIDEM) 

From: Michele V. Leone, Manager, New England Site Investigation & Remediation  

Date: 11/19/2010 

Subject: Upcoming Site Response Action Report – Week of November 22, 2010  
Former Tidewater Facility 
Pawtucket, Rhode Island 
RIDEM Case No. 95-022  

 
As requested by RIDEM, the following summarizes response actions expected to be performed at the 
above-referenced site during the week of November 22, 2010.   
 

SITE ACTIVITIES TO BE PERFORMED 

 
o Delivery of clean soil to the site via trucks; 
o Placement of geotextile material over the footprint of Holders 7 and 8;  
o Placement and compaction of imported clean soil over the footprint of Holders 7 and 8; 
o Removal of the final clean frac tank from the site; 
o Development of the recently installed monitoring wells consistent with the Supplemental 

Site Investigation Work Plan (SSWIP) dated November 23, 2009 and SSIWP Addendum 
dated October 15, 2010; and 

o Completion of a location survey of the recent sample locations. 
 
Please contact me at 781-907-3651 if you have any questions or comments. 
 
 

40 Sylvan Road, Waltham, MA  02451 
T: 781.907.3651F: 781.907.5720michele.leone@us.ngrid.com www.nationalgrid.com 


